
Dear families and community members, 

I am honored to serve as your interim superintendent this year. I have             

learned in a short time that the Oradell school district has a strong             

tradition of excellence due to the amazing educators and dedicated          

community. 

I have seen some of the initiatives in place for our enthusiastic students and              

I am so impressed. Your children amaze me when I see the critical thinking              

and learning that is  going on in the classrooms.  

My mission as an interim superintendent is to continue the work of those             

before me and to help every Oradell student receive a rigorous learning            

environment allowing each one of them to grow intellectually, emotionally          

and socially.  

With everyone working together, we can accomplish our current and future           

goals. I look forward to working with the students, staff, community, and            

board of education! 

 

Barbara Longo 

Interim Superintendent 

 


